
 
 

Newsletter 8 
Dragon Hunters - Missing dragon! 
We had an amazing day on 
Thursday when we were visited 
by Dragon Hunters! They came 
to show us their dragon called 
Fluffy but when we opened the 
cage... she had escaped! The 
children in 
KS1 have been looking for her and 
have produced some wonderful 
Missing posters and fantastic 
descriptions to help us try to find her.  KS2 children were shown lots of authentic 
dragon artefacts and were taught about the different types of dragons. The day 
has inspired some amazing writing which we can’t wait to display around school. 

 

School Lunches 
School lunch prices have increased to £1.80 a day/£9.00 a week. Please ensure 
you pay for your child’s lunches on Parent Pay. 

 
World Book Day 
This year our theme is Bedtime Stories, children are invited to wear pyjamas on 
Thursday 7th March. A letter will be sent home with more details. 

 
BCFC Penalty Shoot Out 
Our assembly on Monday launched our annual 
Sponsored Penalty Shootout in association with 
Bradford City Football Club. Sponsor sheets and 
more information will be sent home this week. The penalty shootout will take 
place on Friday 1st March. All money raised will be shared equally between 
school 
and BCFC who then use the funds to support outreach work within our community. 

 
Rainbow Club 
After lots of requests from our parents, we are delighted to be able to offer wrap 
around childcare for children in Reception to Year 6 from Monday 25th February. 
We already offer a Breakfast Club from 7.30-8.30am for £4 which includes 
breakfast. Our new after school club is called Rainbow Club and will run 3.00- 
5.30pm Monday to Friday for £8 per session. Children will be offered a range of 

fun activities and will have a snack and a drink.  You should 
have received a letter containing details and a sign up sheet. 
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any 
questions. 

Important Dates 

Monday 4th - 6th February 
Robinwood Y5 Residential 

Tuesday 5th February 
Safer Internet Day 

WC Monday 11th February 
Bridge Week 

Thursday 28th February 
PTA Disco 

Friday 1st March 

BCFC Sponsored Penalty Shootout 
Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day & EYFS Pyjama Evening 

4th February 2019 

We have our own Facebook page! 
Please ‘Like’ our page. 

Winter Snow Advice 

The decision to close or 

open during challenging 

weather conditions is never taken 
lightly and it depends on the 
severity of the snowfall and the 
immediate forecast. Every effort to 
stay open is made and we will 
close school only on health and 
safety grounds if we do not have 
enough staff able to get into work. 
If we do decide to close the school, 
we will inform parents as soon as 
possible through the school 
website, our text service, our new 
Facebook page, the Bradford 
schools online website and local 
radio. 



Class Assemblies 

5.2.19 4W 

12.2.19 RG 

5.3.19 RE 

12.3.19 1O 

19.3.19 1B 

26.3.19 3B 

2.4.19 3I 

9.4.19 5G 

Special Mention in Celebration Assemblies 

Each class teacher nominates a child to receive a Celebration Certificate in recognition of something they 
have done that week such as an outstanding piece of work or an excellent attitude to their work. These 
children are presented with their certificate in a whole school assembly on a Friday. We then do our best 
to put their picture on Twitter. 

 

Class  18th January 2019  25th January 2019  1st February 2019 

RG  George Snowden  Lydia Clough  Scarlett Wilson 

RE  Sienna-Lily Chana  Jake Hannon  Maxwell James 

1B  Violet Norton  Lincoln Matthews  Neve Cheesebrough 

1O  Sebastian Johnson  Archie Little  Reuben Hammond 

2E  Kara Merrett  Frankie Skillicorn  Lewin Roberts 

2RO  Olivia Deighton  Jack Bywater  George Handley 

3I  Summer Westcott  Indy O’Neill  Billie Spivey 

3B  Thomas Hale  Bradley Henderson  Preston Smith 

4W  Taylor Wright  Lucy McDougall  Zack Bloom 

4MI  Tia Simpson  Lily Porter  Ava Bruce 

5N  Charlie Prosser  Faith Whitehead  Ethan Clifford 

5G  Ryan Nichol  Sam Horley  William Simpson 

6P  Jaynie Mitchell  Miles Fisk  Alfie Rhodes 

6C  Isobel Smith  Daniel Corner  Dilveen Sudle 

    
Class Assemblies 
All classes will be performing class assemblies over the course of the year. Parents are very welcome to 
attend when it is their child’s class assembly. These assemblies are held on Tuesdays at 9.00am. 

 
Staff news 
As you probably know, Miss Stanworth and Mrs Lang have both had babies recently and are on maternity 
leave. Miss Stanworth had baby Harriet just after Christmas and Mrs Lang had baby Elizabeth after the new 
year. Both babies and their families are doing well. 

While Miss Stanworth is away, Mrs Cutting (Y6 Teacher) is our Acting Assistant Head. 
 

Non Uniform Day 
On the last day of term, Friday 15th February, we will be having a non-uniform day. All children 
may come to school in non-uniform for a donation of £1. 

 
 
Don’t forget school closes for Half Term on Friday 15th February and Reopens on 
Monday 25th February. 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

A. Patterson T. Patterson 

Head of School Executive Headteacher 
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